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My family lives in Lewiston, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in 
support of LD 511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public 
health, protect the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for 
people who don’t drive, or simply want to drive less. 
This would be a major improvement in the way my family sees our community. 
Please vote “ought to pass.”


